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Warrior Families,
 A continued thank you goes to all our families
for your constant involvement and support that
you provide to our students each and every day.
We look forward to a great October and all the
upcoming events.  This month we will continue
the events with Red Ribbon Week, the Literacy
Parade, spirit days and much more! Please stay
up to date by reading the weekly teacher
newsletters,  PTO newsletter, and social media. 
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Wards Creek Elementary PTO
annual "Buddy-A-Thon" was a
huge success! We raised
$60,000 and had the pleasure
of watching Mr. Klein kiss a
pig. The “Buddy” stuffing will
take place October 18th, 19th,
and 20th. 
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RED RIBBON WEEK


